
VANGUARD LOFTS CONDOMINUM ASSOCATION 

 

April 30, 2007 
 
To: ALL RESIDENTS 
From: The Board of Directors and Property Management 
Re: Lawn and Garden Tools – Help Keep the Parkways Clean 

The Board of Directors is pleased to announce lawn and garden tools are now available 
for residents to use in an effort to help keep the parkways clean.  If anyone is interested 
in volunteering their time to assist in grounds maintenance, just contact the Board of 
Directors or Property Management and we’ll be happy to assist. 

This past weekend the parkways were thoroughly raked to remove all the debris and pet 
waste.  The lawn and trees were watered and the common elements were sprayed 
clean. 

It is our hope that everyone will help keep Vanguard Lofts clean and green! 


